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RECOMMENDED that: 
 
A The impact of the Covid-19 virus, and changes to interest rates are considered 

in the development of the Treasury Management Strategy. 
 
 
REASON FOR DECISION 
 
A The Cabinet Policy Development Working Group considered a report on its 

annual Treasury Management review and made some recommendations on 
areas which should be considered in its development. 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
1. At its meeting on 26 November, the Working Group considered a report on the 

review of the Treasury Management Strategy. 
 
 

ISSUES/PROPOSALS 
 
2. The Working Group recommended that the impact of Covid-19, and changes to 

the interest rates, should be considered in the development of the Treasury 
Management Strategy. 

 
 
 
 
 



IMPLICATIONS 
 
Implications of the recommended decision are outlined in the ‘Implications’ section of 
the original report, which is attached as Appendix A. 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix A – Original report to the Cabinet Policy Development Working Group on 
26 November 2020 ‘Treasury Management Review’ 
 
Background Papers 
 
None. 
 
Glossary of terms/abbreviations used 
 
None. 
 

 


